From: Rod Deluhery <Rod.Deluhery@stjoe.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 2:21 AM
To: BOCrfc2015

Subject: input

Hi

| work for a large non-profit hospital. here is my input.

Allow wireless (3g-4g) data to be sold to hospitals at cost. Wireless data is important for home health nurses who visit
patients in remote areas of the country, and the only access is cellular data. The cost for a hospital to use this should be
minimal.

We also use 3g cellular data for mobile clinics, again the cost should be minimal.

We also would like to use 3g wireless for backups links to small remote offices. This would provide network redundancy
for small clinics. . .it would provide similar service as the multiple carrier redundancy that we have in the larger hospitals.

| suggest that the government should find a way to make 3G cellular data more affordable for hospitals (and police/fire).

thank you
Rod Deluhery

Notice from St. Joseph Health System:
Please note that the information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from
disclosure.



